
FP&M colleagues, 

I’m pleased to provide you with an update regarding the next leader of FP&M. Five 

candidates have been identified as finalists for the next Associate Vice Chancellor for 

Facilities Planning and Management. Candidates will be on campus for interviews 

during the weeks of November 1 and November 8, and FP&M employees will have two 

opportunities to hear from each finalist. 

The final candidates will present on the same topic at two different forums, one public 

presentation open to any campus employee and one presentation for all FP&M 

employees. Candidates will present their leadership style and approach to leading a 

large and diverse department at a major public research institution. A question-and-

answer session will follow each presentation. 

The schedule for all five finalists' visits follows: 

 

FP&M All-Staff Presentations and Q&A Sessions (at Tripp Commons in the 

Memorial Union) 

• Candidate #1: Monday, November 1 at 9:45 - 10:45 a.m. 

• Candidate# 2: Tuesday, November 2 at 11 a.m. - 12 p.m. 

• Candidate #3: Monday, November 8 at 9:45 - 10:45 a.m. 

• Candidate #4: Tuesday, November 9 at 9:45 - 10:45 a.m. 

• Candidate #5: Wednesday, November 10 at 9:45 - 10:45 a.m. 

 

Campus Presentations and Q&A Sessions (at Tripp Commons in the Memorial 

Union) 

• Candidate #1: Monday, November 1 at 1 - 2 p.m. 

• Candidate #2: Tuesday, November 2 at 1:30 - 2:30 p.m. 

• Candidate #3: Monday, November 8 at 1 - 2 p.m. 

• Candidate #4: Tuesday, November 9 at 1 - 2 p.m. 



• Candidate #5: Wednesday, November 10 at 1:30 - 2:30 p.m. 

 

Employees may remain in pay status to attend the talks, with supervisor permission, if 

the presentations fall during normal work hours. The candidates’ names and application 

materials will be available 48 hours prior to their visit on the search webpage.  

Both the public and FP&M presentations will be recorded and available for viewing once 

all candidates have finished their interviews. Additionally, each candidate was asked for 

a brief summary of their qualifications and interest in the position. These statements will 

be translated and distributed. Employees will be able to provide feedback on candidates 

after attending or viewing the presentations.  

As the leader of FP&M, the new AVC will play a critical role in not just the strategic 

vision of the division but in your day-to-day work environment. I hope you will attend the 

presentations and Q&A sessions to learn more about each candidate and provide 

feedback to the search and screen committee. 

For more information, please visit vc.wisc.edu/avcfpm-finalists 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Rob 
 
Rob Cramer 
Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration (Interim) 

https://wisc.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a05c630979f8b5fded70114ad&id=b67a00b298&e=d104ebe64a
https://wisc.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a05c630979f8b5fded70114ad&id=6b0b280703&e=d104ebe64a

